Town of Lyme
Regular Monthly Meeting of the Town Board
September 14, 2011
6:30 P.M.

Present At Tonight's Meeting: Supervisor Aubertine, Councilwoman
Harris, Councilmen Johnson, Bourquin, and Villa, and approximately

20 others.

Supervisor Aubertine opened tonight's meeting with a Prayer and the
Pledge of Allegiance.

Tonight's meeting was canceled due to the lack of a police officer.
Councilman Johnson stated that one of our Town Board Members had a
threat, it was to burn their house down and kill their kids. From that point
forward, the Town Board made a Resolution to have a police presence at all

meetings.

RESOLUTION 2011 - 143: Motion by Supervisor Aubertine and
seconded by Councilman Villa canceling tonight’s meeting and
reconvening it on September 21, 2011 at 6:30 p.m. Four ayes.
Councilman Bourquin voted nay. Motion carried.

Motion by Councilman Johnson and seconded by Councilman Villa
adjourning tonight’s meeting at 6:37 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Kim Wallace
Town Clerk



